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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements
Monday 7th June 2021
Dear parents / carers,
School Menu for 2021 – 2022 session
Please find attached the new menu for August. It will be on 4 week rotation. This menu has been drawn up by Orkney Islands Council rather than the school.
Children can choose from a main course (meat or vegetarian), baked tattie or sandwich. They can also choose either soup or pudding each day.

Please look at the menu with your child and mark what they would like each day – please circle clearly either a main course (meat or vegetarian) OR baked tattie OR sandwich AND soup OR pudding. If your child is having a packed lunch please write PL at the top.

Where children are having sandwich or baked tattie please mark which filling they would like.

The allergen information is attached for each family as well for you to keep at home.

Please can all menus be returned by Friday 18th June at the latest. We will then take a copy for you and send it home for you to keep.
Events this week
We are hoping that the weather will stay kind for us to allow us to do a sports day event in the second half of this week. If it is not then it will be early next week.

We are also having leavers presentations for the P7s outside on Friday afternoon. Please could P7 parents let me know if you wish to attend as soon as possible, as we need to make sure we comply with regulations. We are sorry that we cannot invite more parents to this.

We will be videoing these events and putting them on Seesaw. We also hope to put together an end of term video to share with the community as well as parents in the last week of term. 

Heather Robertson

Thank you for donations that have come in so far for Heather’s leaving gift. Please can these come in by Friday 11th if you wish to add a contribution or a message for a card. 
 Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
